
 
 
 
 
 

Road Closure 
 
 
 

 
Where: Station Street, Church Road (Kibworth Beauchamp) 
From: Saturday 20th July 2024  
To: Sunday 21st July 2024 
Service: X3 

 

Leicestershire County Council Highways have granted a road closure to allow building demolition 

works. 

We will be unable to serve Church Road and Station Street in Kibworth.  

The service X3 towards Market Harborough will divert from Leicester Road continue ahead & turn 

RIGHT into New Road, pick up at Kibworth Square & resume normal route.. 

Towards Leicester follow diversion in reverse of above. 

 


